
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Although, all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 receive free school meals, (following the introduction of the 

Government’s Universal Free School Meal policy in Sept 2014), there are other benefits to completing the Free 

School Meal (Pupil Premium) application form: 

 

Currently, all Greetland Academy pupils who have applied and are registered to receive Free School Meals (Pupil 

Premium) can attend our Breakfast Club (8.00 – 8.45 am each school day) free of charge.  Also, school trips do not 

require a voluntary contribution from parents.  In addition, all successful applicants will receive free uniform from 

the school which will consist of –  

 

2 x Jumpers or Cardigans  

2 x Polo Shirts 

1 PE T-Shirt and Shorts 

1 Book Bag 

1 Coat or Fleece 

 

We believe this will help towards your child’s starting school costs. 

 

If you are a low income household and you do not receive working tax credit this benefit may apply to you. Please 

visit the following web page for further information and to complete the application form –  

https://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/council-tax-and-benefits/benefits/free-school-meals   

 

Please note all uniform orders will need to be paid for this term, however a refund to the value of the above listed 

items, will be issued once confirmation of your entitlement is received by school.  

 

Thank you, 

 

The Greetland Academy 

 

 
 

 

 

 


